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July 9, 1974

Mr. Doug Morgan 
Morgan & Morgan, inc.
145 palisade Street
Dobbs Ferry, New York 10522

Dear Doug:

I have just talked with Laura Gilpin about the monograph on her work 
for which I am to prepare a text.

As you will recall, we talked about this a few weeks ago and I had 
indicated that 1 do need to know the content of the book before I could 
do any really intelligent writing. While Laura was on the phone I asked 
her what the pictures were and she said she. did not know, she had sent 
161 photographs to you but had no idea what had been selected.

In the interests of getting on with the text before I become too bogged 
down in other things/ could I have a set of, profcfs, of failing that, simply 
Xerox copies of the photographs so I know what I am looking at ? I know 
her work well enough, so that ! would not have to have „the originals. This 
does have a sense of urgency, because I am leaving Fort Worth on August 20 
and will be gone for the autumn.

Yours,

Mitchell A. Wilder 
Director

MAW:vws

u-ec: Miss Laura Gilpin


